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18th October 2018 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Re: Year 3 & 4 Girls Football Club  
 
As we continue to raise the profile of girl’s football at Woodley C of E, we would like to offer a chance for 

our Year 3 and 4 girls to come and enjoy some girls only football taster sessions on set lunchtimes 

(Tuesdays) over next half term. We have a parent who is well qualified who will run these sessions 

alongside Woodley C of E staff on the following dates: 

 13th November 
 27th November 
 11th December 

Please provide kit including spare trainers/football boots and a spare set of clothes.  

 If possible, please can you provide your child with a packed lunch on a Tuesday as this enables the 
children to start training at 12:30. 

If you could please complete the slip below and return to the office by Monday the 29th October 

Yours sincerely, 

Mr Blakely 
 
 
 
........................................................................................................................................................... 

Year 3 & 4 Girls Football Club  

Name:       Class: 

 

My daughter would like to participate in the girls football taster [  ] 

 
Signed:      Date: 
 
Printed 


